
 

 

Notice: Hold to Authorized 
 

December 5 , 2013 
 
 
 
Due to continued cold weather, effective December 6 until further notice, marketers will be limited to 
their authorized quantity of gas in the Lower Mainland, the Interior and Vancouver Island.  This means 
that Shippers must bring in enough direct supply to cover both your monthly and daily customer group 
demand.  
 
If the Shipper or Group takes gas in excess of the authorized quantity, unauthorized overrun charges will 
apply. The first 5% of gas taken over the authorized quantity will be charged to the Shipper or Group at 
the Sumas Daily Price. Gas taken in excess of 5% of the authorized quantity will be charged the greater 
of CAD $20.00 per gigajoule or the Sumas Daily Price times 1.5. 
 
Imbalance return remains at zero until further notice. 
 
Please monitor your email for further notices. 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please email us at TransportationServices@fortisbc.com or call 
our Hotline at 604-592-7788. 
  
Thanks 
 
 
Stephanie Salbach 
Transportation Services Manager 
Direct Line:  604-592-7788 
TransportationServices@fortisbc.com 
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